

Headteacher: Mr R.V.A. Taylor B.Sc., (Econ)

(Hons)

Head of Gosfield Road School: Mr S O'Brien BA (Hons)

Gosfield Road Site

Gosfield Road Dagenham RM8 1JU

Green Lane Site Green Lane

Dagenham RM8 1AL

Lymington Fields Site Royal Anglian Way Whalebone Lane South

Dagenham RM8 1FL

Tel: 020 8270 4200 Website:

www.robertclack.co.uk Email: office@robertclack.co.uk

10th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Open Evening, Robert Clack School - Thursday 9th October 2025

On Thursday 9th October 2025 we will be holding our Annual Open Evening from 6.00pm to 8.00pm on our Green Lane and Lymington Fields sites. Please note that there will be no parking available on either site. It is not necessary to book appointments for this event.

The purpose of the evening is to provide parents and carers of children currently in Year 6 with the opportunity to learn about life at Robert Clack School and visit as many curriculum areas as possible. Parents, carers and children will be able to meet Robert Clack School staff, many of our current pupils, view our facilities and experience a dynamic and successful school in action. Staff will also be available to answer any questions you may have.

The Executive Headteacher's addresses will be presented at 6.15pm & 7.00pm on the Green Lane site.

Although there will be no Open Evening on the Gosfield Road site, if your child is offered a place at this site, they will have the opportunity to visit it on the Year 7 induction day in June 2026.

If you require any further information about this event or about the School itself, please contact the School Office.

I look forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening.

Yours sincerely.

Mr Russell Taylor **Executive Headteacher** Robert Clack School.





















